
              Prayer and Praise – January 29, 2025  
“Come to me, all who labor and are heavy laden, and I will 

give you rest.” 

                       Matthew 11:28 (ESV) 

 

 

  

 

 
 

Ghana/Liberia: Missionary Rich Kopp asks us to please pray for him. He began 

a new treatment yesterday, January 27. The treatment is at the Colorado 

Blood Cancer Institute and it will be for the next four to six weeks. He and his 

wife Patti, will be moving temporarily to Denver, Colorado to receive his 

treatment. Please pray that God wil move in a supernatural way and that the 

treatment will be successful in the mighty name of Jesus. 

 

MOVE: MOVE Director Aaron Keller and the team of 

men continue their work in Guapiles, Cost Rica. They 

have another full week of hard work there. The weather 

has not been what they expected which has made their 

work more difficult. Please continue to pray for 

everyone's safety, good health, motivation, strength and 

spiritual unity as they work hard to finish this project on 

time.  

This week missionaries Nelson and Tirsa Gaitan were invited by 

MOVE to join them in Costa Rica. They will get to meet with 

pastors and share about their mission. The Gaitans will also be 

preaching during the week in Guapiles. Please pray for them as 

they meet with the Costa Rica National Board and for their save 

travel as they go back home to Nicaragua on Friday. 

 

 

Liberia: Missionary Jessica Welch shared: “I had the opportunity to get back into 

teaching mode! One of our teachers was absent, so I had the privilege of 

completing the reading lessons. What true joy it brings to my heart to see these 

children learning to read for the first time. This is Amos, a boy with an amazing 

imagination. It's not very often that I come across a Liberian child who is able to 

replay in their mind the movie of what they are reading, especially new readers, 

but this young man can really do it, and with enthusiasm. It was so much fun being 

his teacher for a day.” 

 

 



Please share with your congregation or with other interested individuals. Thank you for praying and caring. 
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Argentina: Field Director Hector Villegas requests prayer for the National 

Convention of Open Bible Churches in Argentina being held January 28-

February 1, 2025. During this convention the national board members election 

will take place. Please pray for God’s direction and blessing for this convention.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Global Harvest Offering 2024-2025: 

Would you join the Multiply France team by giving an offering that will help our 
pastors reach their communities? Our priority will be to provide funds so that our 
Open Bible leadership in France can plant more churches and spread the Gospel of 
Christ.  

Donations can be made online at openbible.org/MultiplyFrance or by mailing  a 
check payable to Open Bible Churches and write “Multiply France” in the memo 
line to our address below.  
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